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 Electrical Safety in School: 
• Electricity is helpful in our 

everyday lives.  
• It provides energy that we use 

to light our classrooms and 
operate equipment.  

• However, electricity can also be 
very dangerous.  

• Many people are injured in 
electrical accidents in schools, 
and we could avoid these 
accidents by using simple safety 
tips. 

 

 

Practical Tips: 
 

What to do: What to not do: 

Always turn off electrical 
appliances/ devices 
when you leave the 
room. 

Do not pull wires. 

Avoid overloading plugs 
with too many electrical 
appliances/ devices. 

Do not put your fingers 
in electrical sockets. 

Make sure electrical 
wires do not become 
tripping hazards. 

Do not play near 
appliances/ equipment 
that uses electricity. 

Dry your hands before 
touching electrical 
equipment/ devices. 

Do not use electrical 
appliances/ equipment 
near water. 

Regularly inspect 
electrical wires and 
extension cords for 
damage. 

Never run cords under 
carpets, doors or 
windows. 

 
 
 
 

                                                                            
                   

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Electrical safety first! 



 

 
Add some type of information that you would like to highlight here 

in this space.  Let the students know something fascinating or 

something they should look forward to coming up in the near 

future! 



 

 

 


